

Ronald Openshaw Nursery

Term 1 Newsletter September 2017/2018

Term 1: Welcome back to all our returning pupils and a warm welcome to all our new pupils & class teacher Norah in ASH Group.

Who's who in the groups: ELM Group - Tim, Vicky & Tamara, OAK Group - Ellie & Sabina, ASH Group - Norah & Laura, BEECH Group - Teresa, Shamima & Sundas, SEND Support - Denise, Faiza, Lara, Nusrrat, Raisa & Annie.

Every child has a key worker......who is yours?

Core Book: This term all groups are reading "Brown Bear" by Bill Martin

NUT ALLERGY: we currently have a child with a nut allergy attending the nursery. Please be extra vigilant and wash your hands after handling or eating nuts and we would ask that no sweets or snacks containing nuts are allowed into the nursery in snack bags or packed lunches.

Dates for your Diary: The Parents
Group will meet on <u>TUESDAYS</u>, please join
us on 19th September, 26th September,
10th October & 17th October for a chat, a
cuppa & a biscuit.

The meeting on 3rd October will be a workshop on "How Children Learn".

Stay & Play - we have made a change to the sessions this year as we are only having them on TUESDAYS now.

Morning - 9.00 to 11.30

Afternoon - 12.30 to 2.45

THE NEXT SESSION IS ON

TUESDAY 19/09/2017

ESOL class is at 9.00 am on Wednesdays in Room 5. Please see Meena for further details.

A reminder that mobile phones are NOT TO BE USED in the nursery.

See overleaf for a 2017/2018 nursery calendar